

## DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY

## U.S. CUSTOMS SERVICE

JAMAICA, N.Y.

July 22, 1983



REFER TO TMK-3-K:C:D1/2 MB

Mr. David Woods 70-20 Austin St. Forest Hills, N.Y. 11375

Dear Mr. Woods,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the U.S. Customs Service for your most informative talk on July 19, 1983 to a group of import specialists.

The protection of registered trademarks is a top priority program in the U.S. Customs Service, and any information given to our personnel which would help to enforce the laws is most appreciative.

This office hopes that the lines of communication remain open between your office and ours so that counterfeit trademarks are exposed and eliminated.

Sincerely,

Melvyn Birnbaum Branch Chief